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We welcome your input on the Magnolia Bridge Project!  Please provide your comments in the space provided and leave this form in one of our comment boxes.  You may also mail your comments to us at the address on the back of this form. 

What do you think of the proposed design features (lighting, railings, overlooks, pedestrian path)?
________________________________________________________
Do you have additional comments or questions about the project?
________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________ ________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________

If you would like to join the mailing list, please fill in the following information:

Name:




 
    Affiliation:   


  

   Address:






City: 

State:
    Zip:



E-mail:




    




    Please check if you would like to receive information via e-mail.
You may also phone or e-mail comments to Seattle Department of Transportation Project Manager Kirk T. Jones at (206) 615-0862 or at kirkt.jones@seattle.gov. 

www.ci.seattle.wa.us/transportation/magbridgereplace.htm



Comment Form




















Kirk T. Jones


Seattle Department of Transportation


700 Fifth Avenue, Suite 3900


P.O. Box 34996


Seattle, WA 98124-4996











Place stamp here.





(Please see other side)
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